
This term our Mini Police focus is 
Scam Awareness. 

PCSO Jayne Richardson from the Local Neighbourhood 
Policing Team has delivered a workshop to the children in 

Year Five and Six on Scam Awareness, discussing the 
different types of scams that children and families may be

exposed to in the community. 


